







January 2022
Northwestern University’s undergraduate student chapter of the Society of Women Engineers (SWE) and the Robert R. McCormick School of Engineering and Applied Science are pleased to invite you to our 51st annual CAREER DAY FOR GIRLS, scheduled for Saturday, February 26, 2022.  The theme of this one-day program is: Engineering Your Team! 
This program is designed for female junior high and high school students, but open to students of any gender identity who have an interest in science and mathematics. The program will contain educational and career information about opportunities in engineering and applied science. Our speakers are women who have engineering degrees and current engineering students.  

This year our program will be returning to an in-person event, but we will remain flexible in the event that it is deemed safer to pivot to a virtual program. We also have added a COVID-19 safety acknowledgement to our registration form, which includes requiring participants to be fully vaccinated or to have received a negative COVID test within 48 hours of the event start. All participants (including adults) must pre-register for this event and are required to wear masks for the entire time they are on Northwestern’s campus. If a participant is unable to adhere to these policies, they will be asked to leave the event. 
As mentioned earlier, all participants are required to pre-register for the program. To register, please use this link: https://forms.gle/BE5VGyg5qxRkfoQa6
To keep the program as interactive as possible, we will be running two separate programs based on the student’s grade level. Both programs will run from 9am-12pm. All registered participants will be emailed the program’s schedule with their registration confirmation. 
DEADLINE FOR RESERVATIONS is Thursday, February 10th, but it may close earlier if we reach our maximum attendance.  Any questions about the day’s events can be directed to me via email at e-worsdall@northwestern.edu.  Please feel free to visit our website: https://nu-swe.weebly.com/career-day-for-girls.html for additional information.  

We hope you will join us for this exciting and important day.  

Sincerely,

Sophie Furlow
Sophie Furlow
SWE Outreach Director
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